15th April 2013
Dear Parents and Carers,

I hope you and your family enjoyed the Spring Break. We are now in the final 

term of this session. 
Parental Consultations

87% of parents attended our Parental Consultations last month to find out about their child’s learning and progress. I am very grateful to you for your continued support of all that we do in our nursery. Thank you for the feedback you gave us on the children’s progress folders. We will use your comments to help us amend them. Please remember if you have any photographs or information/ achievements you would like included in the folder to hand these to your child’s key worker. 
Learning Matters- Reporting
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In line with Curriculum for Excellence, changes have been made to the way we report on your child’s progress. Our school will be using a reporting format in line with advice from North Lanarkshire Council. You should receive your child’s report for this session in June. 
What we are learning?                      
This month the context for learning is “The Rainbow Fish”. This
is an engaging story with beautiful illustrations which explores
behaviours and what we must do to make and keep friends. The
nursery rhyme linked to this is 1, 2, 3, 4, 5 Once I caught a fish
alive! Please take a rhyme sheet from the nursery foyer.
Number Workshop

Please come along early to nursery on Friday 26th April at 11.00am or 2.45pm for a cup of tea / coffee and a workshop on the development of children’s number sense and how we can help our children to learn about numbers.
Our Nursery Website and Blog.
Have you noticed? Our nursery website has recently been refreshed and provides the very latest news! We really enjoy celebrating our achievements and sharing success. Please have a look at www.newmains.n-lanark.sch.uk. 
Health Matters

Please support us to encourage your child to make sensible choices about what they eat and drink. Fizzy drinks and sweets attack your child’s teeth and is a major factor in tooth decay. 
We want all our children to be safe in nursery. Please do not let the children run around in the foyer when changing their shoes and taking off coats. We all try to avoid bumps and accidents as much as possible.
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Parent Council Matters – School and Nursery 

The next meeting of the Parent Council will take place on Monday 22nd April at 6.30pm. Please do come along and join us.
Attendance 

Regular attendance at nursery is vital for your child to make good progress and form friendships. Please try to establish a regular routine of bringing your child to nursery.

 “Good habits formed at youth make all the difference” (Aristotle) 
Nursery Fundraiser – Bingo Night and Disco
A big thank you to everyone who made the bingo night and disco a huge success. In total the fantastic sum of £1293 was raised. This will go towards the cost of the Nursery Summer Outing for every child and their parent. You were asked about your preference for the Summer Outing. Almond Valley had the most votes. We have organised to go there on Monday 3rd June 2013. More information about this nearer the time.
Can you help us?

Due to rising costs and financial constraints we need to look for ways to be more efficient. In order to do so, our monthly newsletters are published on our school website. A hard copy will be available from the nursery if you wish one.
Reminder
Please let the office know if you have moved house or changed phone number.

DATES FOR THE DIARY
Parent Council – Monday 22nd April
Number Workshop – Friday 26th April 
In-service Day- Tuesday 7th May.

Holidays: We are closed on Monday 6th May.

We are closed on Friday 24th May and Monday 27th May.
Summer Outing -  Monday 3rd June.

Sports Day – Wednesday 12th June.

Nursery Graduation – Tuesday 18th June.
Thank you for supporting all that we do.

Yours sincerely, E Maguire Acting Depute Head Teacher
